

650 Saxonburg Road Butler, PA 16002 724-352-8177 office@hiskidscs.org

A Ministry of Summit Presbyterian Church

Dear Parents,

It's hard to believe, but it is enrollment time for the 2025-2026 School year. As you are making decisions about your child's education, we would be honored if you would once again consider HIS Kids Christian School!

Enclosed you will find the enrollment forms. Please complete and return them to the school office in the envelope in which you received them (keeps your information confidential). You may send them to school in your child's backpack or in the mail to the office.

We understand these forms seem redundant to complete each year. However, information can change throughout a school year (new address, new allergy, new phone number, etc). We want to make sure that we have the most current information.

As a reminder, registration fee is due with the enrollment paperwork. It is \$70 for preschool students. Families with more than one child enrolled in preschool are charged the **ONE** fee of \$70. In the case of a family having an elementary student and a preschool student, you would only pay the elementary registration fee of \$100.

We are so honored to have been a part of your child's education. We hope to continue working with your family as your child grows physically, spiritually, and academically. Please contact the school office if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.

Sincerely,

Carol Novy, Principal